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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 Was ’interpretation’, one of  

 the expert terms students 

 need to know in History,    

 Art and English.  

 

 Thank you to everyone who   

      attended our  Year 7 ‘Meet 

 the Tutor’ evening on 

 Thursday . It was great to  

 see so many of you and to 

 share your child’s first set  

 of Approach to Learning  

 scores.  

  

 Packed Lunch Reminder        

A reminder that students 

taking part in PE during 

Period 4a are required to 

bring a packed lunch on  

those days every week. 

 

 Big Draw 2019 @TSS       

We’ll be celebrating the 

launch of this year’s Big   

Draw Festival with a whole 

day off-timetable dedicated 

to exploring artists and 

artistic  methods on    

Monday 21 October.  

    

 Celebrating Social Action    

All pupils currently taking 

part in the ‘Send My Friend  

to School’ campaign will be 

travelling to Nottingham  

after half term for the first 

ever WE Day Community 

event in the UK.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

SPEAKING UP FOR SOCIAL CHANGE  

BEACON ARE BREAKING OUT IN FRONT  

On Tuesday 5 November at the Royal Concert Hall Theatre, Nottingham, world-

renowned speakers, A-list performers, and thousands of young people will 

come together to celebrate a year of action that has transformed communities 

and changed lives. WE Day Community: Nottingham is the first of its kind to be 

held in the East Midlands and we are excited to announce that Suthers School 

students have been invited to attend as guest speakers. Two of our Year 9 stu-

dents, who were part of the group who founded SAVE and have already 

achieved an incredible amount in their campaign to help the homeless, will be 

up on stage to share their story as part of the ’We Speak Up’ feature at the 

event.  Previous guests have included the likes of Malala Yousafzai, Sir Richard 

Branson and of course the Duke and Duchess of Sussex.  The line-up for this 

year’s event is yet to be announced but you can find out more by clicking here.  

As we head into the final week of 

term, the fight to be crowned House 

Point champions remains very close 

and with some serious points up for 

grabs in next week’s Healthy Break-

fast Challenge, any one of our four 

houses is in with a chance of taking 

the title for Term One on Friday.  

https://www.we.org/en-GB/our-work/we-day/we-day-community-events/we-day-community-nottingham

